
 News Update 
TERM 3 Week 5  

Dates for the Diary 

Parent Consulta-

tions Reception 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Monday 7th 

February 

Cake Sale Tuesday 8th 

February 

3.00pm on-

wards 

Safer Internet 

Day 

Tuesday 8th 

February 

Parent Consulta-

tions Reception 

Year1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 8th 

February 

Year 5 Victorian 

Day 

Wednesday 

9th February 

Parent Consulta-

tions Year 3,4,5 

and 6 

Wednesday 

9th February 

Parent Consulta-

tions Year 3,4,5 

and 6 

Thursday 10th 

February 

In Robins we have been learning about the 

Chinese New Year. We made dancing 

dragons, ate fortune cookies and learnt 

how each year got their names.  

 

Achievement Award win-

ners 

This  week’s winners are: 

 

Reception: Scarlett and Isabelle 

Year 1: Hayley and James 

Year 2: Jack and Jack 

Year 3: Muhammed and Isaac 

Year 4: Beech class and Elara-

Rose 

Year 5: Autumn and Charlie 

Year 6: Walnut class and Ben 

 

Congratulations to all of this 

week’s winners! 

Academy update 

We all had a great Number Day on Friday. There were some great costumes—well 

done everyone. Look at twitter to see them all.  

Can we ask that parents do not allow their children to swing on the vehicle gate as it damages 

it. It is very expensive to get it repaired. Also, please do not walk through the vehicle gate if it is 

open as it causes the sensor to malfunction, you may be aware of all the issues we have experi-

enced this week.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

We are looking forward to our cake sale next Tuesday—if you are able to bring in some cakes 

for our stall it would be most appreciated! 

Great research 

from Willow 

scientists this 

week - pupils 

looked at the 

question ‘How 

can a submarine 

see where it is 

going?’ and 

made their own 

makeshift peri-

scopes to sup-

port the idea 

that some ob-

jects reflect 

light into the 

eye.  

 

Cake Sale –Tuesday 8th February 

3.00pm onwards—outside of main Reception 

We are having a cake sale on Tuesday 8th  Feb-

ruary after school to raise funds for the acade-

my. 

We would really appreciate any cake donations 

for the sale. Please bring any donations to the 

office on Tuesday morning. 

Please bring lots of change to buy some yummy 

treats! 

Mrs Stubbs would like to thank  all the par-

ents/carers of Walnut class who supported 

their class assembly. Mrs Stubbs said that she 

is  proud of all of your children who couldn’t 

wait to share their knowledge of the suffra-

gette movement  
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Safer Internet  Day 

Next Tuesday is Safer Internet  Day.  Our pupils will be taking part in lots 

of safer internet activities next week to  help to give them ideas on how to 

stay safe, and be respectful when they are online. 

Number Day 

Children and staff have had great fun today dressing up with the theme of numbers and doing lots of great maths based activities in class. 

 

 

 

 

 


